
Marketing bulletin

 
 

Discontinuation 
Falcon prides itself on providing solid products at a solid price. In an effort to better align our Falcon Exit portfolio the 
Falcon 2923 Mullion in 10’ 2” height will be discontinued. Falcon will no longer accept orders for the 2923 in 10’ 2” 
height effective December 9, 2014. All orders received on or before December 9, 2014 will be honored and full-filled 
at an extended lead time. 
 

Product specifics 
 

Model Number Description Height 

2923 
1 ½ x 2 ½ “ Steel Mullion  

for use with all Rim Devices 
10’ 2” 

 
Changes will be reflected in the latest Price Book. For additional information, please contact Allison Renick via email 

at Allison.Renick@allegion.com or via phone at +1.317.810.3549. 

Brand/product Falcon  

Date December 8, 2014 

Subject Falcon 2923 Mullion 10’ 2” Discontinued 

Contact Allison Renick; Allison.Renick@allegion.com 


